
Your generosity transforms 
lives and produces the 
leaders of tomorrow.
Additionally, your support of Embry-Riddle and its  
students ensures a strong future for the industries  
and communities in which we live and work.

Thank you,

P. Barry Butler, Ph.D.
President

Dear <<Recipient>>,

This month marks the anniversary of your last gift(s) to  

Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University, which are listed below:

<<Gift amt 1>> to <<Fund Name 1>> 

<<Gift amt 2>> to <<Fund Name 2>> 

<<Gift amt 3>> to <<Fund Name 3>>

Thank you for your support! Your continued yearly investment is taking 

Embry-Riddle to the next level. Help us keep this positive  

momentum going by making your next gift today.



FOR SUPPORTING EMBRY-RIDDLE

TOGETHER, WE ARE CHANGING THE WORLD.

givingto.erau.edu/renew

Office of Philanthropy and Alumni Engagement

1 Aerospace Boulevard   |  Daytona Beach, FL 32114
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